
Gardening Volunteer 
 

We are still appealing for 
help, from anybody 

interested in assisting with 
out allotment area. Please 
see Mrs Marrow if you, or 

someone you know, is 
interested. Thank you.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Kendall 

Green : Amina 
Red: Chloe 
Blue: Izzy 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week  
Next week (6th -12th Feb) is Children’s Mental Health Week, the theme this year is ‘Let’s Connect’. 

“Let’s Connect is about making meaningful connections. People thrive in communities, and this connection is vital 
for our wellbeing. When we have healthy connections – to family, friends and others – this can support our mental 

health and our sense of wellbeing”- Place2be.org.uk 
 

Place2Be have sent tips for parents and carers, these have been added below.  
We will be  using their resources in school to aid discussion on this theme at an age appropriate level.  

 
For anybody needing to contact us regarding issues concerning mental health and well-being, we have a 
designated email address wellbeing@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk 
 
Self-referrals can also be made to the Anthony Seddon Fund and their email is tasfund.org.uk  

 

 
 
 

We are in the process of 
becoming a cashless school. This 
means that after half term, all 
clubs can be paid for and 
permission given by you from 
home.  
Please ensure that you register 
on the ParentPay website, using 
the information sent home this 
week. 
 
If you experience any problems 
activating your account or 
misplace your password, you will 
need to contact ParentPay 
directly via the web link below o 
Who We Help Go Cashless - 
ParentPay 

or 

Tel +44 (0) 2476 994820 

 

Secondary School Placements 
National Offer Day – 1st March 

2023 

On-time applications - if your 
application was submitted on or 
before the closing date, 31st October 
2022, you will be notified of your 
allocated school, by email, at some 
point. You will also be able to view 
your allocated school by logging into 
your Citizen Portal after midnight  

Late applications - if your application 
was submitted after the closing 
date, 31st October 2022, you will 
receive notification of your allocated 
school at a later date, by letter. Late 
allocations are not viewable via the 
Citizen’s Portal. 

Valentine’s Breakfast 
Tuesday 14th February. 

8:30am 
£1.50 

 
Enjoy a breakfast of pancakes 

with chocolate/raspberry sauce 
and cream, as well as a lovely 

hot chocolate.  
 

Buy your tickets from the office 
from Monday 6th February.  

Wear something red.  
Dietary requirements catered for.  

 

Parent Consultations 
Monday 13th February 2023 

If you have not yet booked a time 
slot, please see your child’s 

ClassDojo to see availability. 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
RED 

 
 

*Coming Soon*  

Our very own Pirate Ship! Keep 

an eye out for a competition to 

choose the ship’s name. Get 

thinking! 
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